Inter-Office Memorandum

Office of Law

LEGISLATIVE COMMENT
DATE: October 11, 2017
TO: Robert J. Williams, Jr., Council Administrator
THRU: Sandra Eubanks, Acting Committee Director

Transportation, Housing and the Environment Committee (TIHE)

THRU: Jared M. McCarthy, County Attorney = MM
THRU: Tara H. Jackson, Deputy County Attorney
FROM: Dinora A. Hernandez, Associate County Attorney DM
RE: CB-117-2017

The Office of Law has reviewed the above referenced bill as it was presented on
September 26, 2017, and offers the following comments:

e It is unclear whether the intent is to repeal sections 23-107 and 23-108. If so, these
sections should be bracketed and reserved.

e If the intent is to repeal Section 27-108, it is advisable that the right to appeal be noted in
sections that are authorizing a penalty to be imposed.



